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Oregon has an amazing mail in system. Staying in my own home, to read research 

and decide how to vote, and then simply dropping it in the mail is an irreplaceable 

part of my life. Having to now vote in person would no nothing more than reduce 

voter turnout, increase management overhead, and overall further distance voters 

from affecting change through democracy.  

This bill should not be passed. It should never have been put on the table. 


